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STAFF TRUST FUNDS WORKING GROUP

KEY NOTES OF MEETING - 16.5.2002

Present:
 



J Park



S Wilkinson



J Workman

Apologies:      C Birch 

1
The notes of the previous meeting were accepted as a correct record.

2
As the central staff trust funds were now exhausted, long service and retirement awards would be funded from exchequer.   Nicotine patches would be supported from Occupational Health if other funding was not available.  Christmas lunches and study grants would be reviewed by the Group in August.

3
The £25,000 to improve the working environment was discussed.  About £16,000 had been carried over into the last year.  Some of this money remained available for use.  This would be discussed at the next JCNC meeting. Costings for various items had been provided.

4
The Charitable Funds Sub Committee was due to meet later in the month

5
Study grants of £275 (C Jackson) and £219 (G Blackhurst) were agreed, subject to cash not being available from training funds (JW).  These would be paid for from the budget of the Director of Risk Management and Personnel.

6
The needs of areas that do not normally receive their own staff trust funds was discussed.  It was suggested that if another substantial donation to general staff trusts was received a portion of that should be ring fenced for such areas.  C Birch would be asked if a list of such areas could be produced.  (JW)

The date of the next meeting will be set for August 2002.

